
Further Information: Cervical Cancer Screening Workshop 8 & 9 October 
2012, Padova 

 
 
Poster Session 
 
 
The workshop shall have a small area reserved for Posters supplied by delegates.   
 
Such posters can display examples of good practice, research findings – such as the 
outcomes of the University of Antwerp Survey that has preceded the workshop, and general 
information on local, regional or national screening programmes. 
 
The area will also display information drawn from delegates responses to the registration 
procedure.  This information will be referred to and reflected upon during the conference.   
 
It is the responsibility of delegates to arrange for the printing of Posters.  We recommend that 
Posters are brought along by delegates to the workshop rather than sending them in transit 
beforehand.    
 
 

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact the 
organisers: 

 
Manuela.mtanis@ioveneto.it 

 


